
 

 

DATE : Wednesday, 3rd June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents , 

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We would like to inform you that we have published the SECOND 

TERM ASSESSMENT REPORT (Third Report) for students (except year 11 and year 13) and 

these are available in your SIMS PARENT APP. If you have any difficulty viewing these reports 

kindly write to itsupport-smchs@smgeducation.org with the subject of your email as THIRD 

REPORT QUERY.  

 

For years 1-4, if you have any concern with tasks that have been sent and are reflected as ‘not 

submitted ‘ in the report , kindly send an email to the concerned subject teacher and we shall 

have this rectified. We only ask for your patience and understanding as our IT is also dealing 

with a multitude of processes simultaneously for various aspects of the school’s functioning at 

this point in time.  

 

We regret that we have not been able to publish reports for those students who still 

have outstanding dues with regard to fees.  

 

We wish you all good health and safety in the coming days.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 
 

   


